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The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security – Department of Public Security – and, with a view to updating the information on the point of contact for matters of technical competence related to the CITAAC (Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions), is pleased to forward the following information:

Point of contact:


Minister Gustavo AINCHIL

Directorate of International Security and Nuclear and Space Matters

Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Worship, Argentine Republic

Esmeralda 1212, Piso 10 – CP (1007)

Telephone: (5411) 4819-7830
Fax (5411) 4819-7828
Email: digan@mrecic.gov.ar

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., March 5, 2013
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